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Monday 5th December 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

In just 48 hours our St Charles singing super stars have performed at 

Measham Christmas Lights and Menphy’s Christmas Carol Concert at 

De Montfort Hall; both performances were brilliant and our children 

should really be proud of themselves as I was definitely a super-

proud Head Teacher listening to our wonderful children sing so 

beautifully.  

 

Reminder: Christmas Arrangements at St Charles this year 

This year Class 1 and Class 2 are joining together to perform their 

Christmas Nativity play, their performances are Tuesday 6th at 2pm 

and Wednesday 7th December at 9:15am – each child can have a 

maximum of 2 members in the audience at each performance 

please.  

Key Stage 2 (Class 3, 4, and 5) are hosting a Christmas Sing-a-long on Friday 9th December at 

9:15am and 2pm – unfortunately due to there being more children in Key Stage 2 we will have to 

limit the places to 2 per child across both performances. This is due to the maximum amount of 

people we can accommodate in our school hall. Refreshments will be available at all performances.  

We are not allocating tickets to any performances in our effort to save paper. 

 

Friends of St Charles – Christmas Fayre 

On Thursday 8th December at 3:15pm we will be hosting our 

Christmas Fayre – please come along if you can. There will we 

several stalls, the opportunity to see Santa, refreshments and 

plenty of games to play.  

 

Cake Donations please 

The Friends of St Charles have made a request for cakes to sell 

at the Christmas Fayre – they can be homemade or shop 

bought. Many thanks. 

 

Our Pantomime Trip 

We are currently outstanding £450 in contributions for our whole school pantomime trip. If this 

money isn’t paid, the school will have to subsidise this cost out of our (already tight) school budget.  

Thank you to The Friends of St Charles who have already said they would be willing to help towards 

the outstanding costs. Please could I ask that any outstanding balances be paid as soon as possible, 

payment plans are possible – please call the school office to arrange this. 

 

 



Attendance 

 

Well done to Class 2 with the highest attendance of 97.4% last week. Attendance overall was an 

improvement with the whole school being 96.2%.  Thank you. 

 

First Holy Communion 

Father Andrew has asked that anyone hoping for their child to make their First Holy Communion 

next year to attend Church and collect the relevant paperwork ready to start the programme in 

January 2023. 

 

I am looking forward to welcoming family members into school this week to watch our fabulous 

Christmas performances. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs Knight 

 

 

 

Date Event – new events in bold type. 

Tuesday 6th December  KS1 Nativity at 2pm with refreshments by FOSC 

Wednesday 7th December  KS1 Nativity at 9:15am with refreshments by FOSC 

Thursday 8th December Christmas Fayre 3:15pm – 5pm 

Friday 9th December  National Christmas Jumper Day 

*Children can bring in £1 to wear a Christmas jumper. 

KS2 Christmas Sing-a-long 9:15am & 2pm with refreshments by FOSC 

Monday 12th December  School Christmas Disco by DJ Dann – details to follow. 

Tuesday 13th December  Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday 14th December  Whole school at Pantomime: Belgrade Theatre, Coventry 

*Children can be collected from school once we arrive back from the theatre trip if 

parents wish. 

Thursday 15th December Special Mentions Assembly at 9am – parents invited 

Friday 16th December Breakfast with Santa at 8am - £2.50 per child 

Friday 16th December Break up for Christmas (12.00pm) 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 School starts back 


